
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Wood C of E Junior School 
Frogmore Street 

Tring 

HP23 5AU 

Tel: 01442 822024 

admin@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk 

www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk  

Twitter:  @bishopwoodtring 

Mr G Stanley, Headteacher 

Tuesday 10th October 2023 
 
 
Dear parents/carers  
 
Re: Year 2 Parents’ Open Morning 
 
As you are aware, your child will be leaving Goldfield School in July as they move on to the next 
stage of their education. So that you can make an informed choice about where to send your 
child after Year 2, I would like to invite you to visit Bishop Wood on Wednesday 7th December at 
11am to look around and learn more about our school. 
 
Please arrive at the school via the Frogmore Street entrance so that you can sign in. 
 
There will be refreshments available. I will then give a short presentation in the hall. Following 
the presentation, you will be given a tour of the school by some of our amazing Year 6 children. 
In the meantime, if you would like any more information about our school please have a look at 
our website www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk or our twitter feed @bishopwoodtring. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Bishop Wood! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Gary Stanley 
Headteacher 

http://www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/bishopwoodtring

